

Shalom dear friends of the Jewish people. Once again it is a joy to communicate all that G-d is doing among the worldwide Jewish community.

The have just returned from ten days in the beautiful land of Eretz Yisrael, Israel. I took a group of 24 wonderful pilgrims to the Holy Land. We covered most of the important biblical and historic sites, we even covered 50 miles on foot! As usual I took them to the borders of Syria, Jordan, and Lebanon to help them better understand the security issues that impact this tiny country smaller than New Jersey. We had class every night covering history, geography, culture, religion and so much more. We served in a small congregation preparing Passover food parcels for impoverished Jewish people, as well as cleaning the facility. Thanks to you we were able to bless several hundred needy Jewish people. I believe that each one of these wonderful people came home with a new



understanding of our debt to the nation of Israel and a deeper love for the Jewish people. If you or your church is interested in a very reasonably priced trip to Israel please let me know. I can promise you the trip of a lifetime. We have a trip planned for October 2018.

Find us online:



Facebook
facebook.com/ChildrenofJacob
or our website
www.ChildrenofJacob.com

Please help us save money on postage if you do not wish to receive our newsletters; please return this note with your name and address and let us know! Thank you in advance.